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NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

 

The Bureau of General Services wishes to procure Clerk of the Works 

services for the Renovation Project at 230 State Street in Augusta, 

Maine.  Qualifications packages are due at 1:00 p.m. on April 15th, 2022 

at BGS.Architect@maine.gov.  

 

The scope of the project includes mechanical upgrades and asbestos 

abatement.  Clerk of the Works services include but are not limited to 

being familiar with construction and design practices, contractor means 

and methods, and assisting in the day to day oversight of construction 

related activities.   

 

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for 

Architects and Engineers on the Bureau of General Services website: 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities 
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